
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
IN THE MATTER OF STATE AND FEDERAL AID 

FOR THE IMPROVEMENTS AT 
 

La Crosse Regional Airport 

La Crosse, Wisconsin 

 
                The City of La Crosse is considering petitioning the State of Wisconsin, Department of Transportation, for 
state and federal aid to undertake the following development at the La Crosse Regional Airport: Design Terminal 
Apron Rehabilitation and Expansion; Snow Removal Equipment Building Roof; Design/Construct Additional Parking 
Revenue Control Lane and Replace Parking System; Master Plan Update and AGIS; T-Hangar Construction; Land 
Acquisition for Approach Protection; and any necessary related work. 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of La Crosse will hold a public hearing at 4:00 PM on May 23, 2016 in 
the La Crosse Regional Airport Terminal Building, and at the regular City Plan Commission Meeting May 31, 2016 at 
4:00 p.m. City Hall, 400 La Crosse St. 3rd Floor Conference Room, La Crosse, WI. 
 

All interested persons are invited to attend and present their views on the need for the proposed airport 
development.  Written testimony will be accepted until May 23, 2016 2:00 p.m. at the following address: Airport 
Director, 2850 Airport Rd, La Crosse, WI 54603 
 
Parking for people with disabilities and an accessible entrance are available in the Airport Terminal Building 
parking lot.  Please call the Airport Directors Office at (608) 789-7464 Monday through Friday at least two days in 
advance of the hearing to make specific accessibility requests. 


